INSW

Infrastructure
New South Wales
Ms. Rebecka Groth
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
320 Pitt Street, GPO Box 39
Sydney, NSW 2000
27/03/2017

Dear Ms. Groth:
Re: State Significant Development Application

Response to Submissions
Refurbishment of Wharf Theatre at Wharf 4/5, Walsh Bay — SSD 7561

On behalf of the Sydney Theatre Company please refer to the enclosed Response to
Submissions for Wharf 4/5, Walsh Bay, SSD 7561.

Please find enclosed Response to Submissions, including:

e Two (2) hard copies (1 Volume) including Appendices 1 — 10
e Four (4) USB’s including Appendices 1 — 10.

Yours faithfylly,

Nicholas Wolff
Project Director, Walsh Bay Arts Precinct



